Oriskany Central School District

Timothy J. Gaffney Superintendent of Schools

1313 Utica Street
Oriskany, NY 13424-0539
(315) 768-2058 (315)768-2057 (Fax)

Kevin M. Sommer Business Administrator

February 7, 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians and Oriskany Families,

On Tuesday, **February 8**; Thursday, **February 10** and Friday, **February 11**, the Oriskany Central School District will be distributing COVID-19 at-home test kits for Oriskany families.

Please know, parents who picked up test kits during our first distribution are welcome to pick up kits during this round as well.

The times, date and location for parent pick-up is as follows:

Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 Time: 2:30 – 7:00 p.m.

Thursday, February 10, 2022 Time 2:30 – 7:00 p.m. Friday, February 11, 2022 Time: 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Location: District office

Each test kit possesses two tests for use. We can provide one kit per child in the household. The test kits are **free of charge**.

Thank you of your support of our students, staff, families and community members. Please do not hesitate to call the District office should you have any questions at 315.768.2054.

Be safe and be well.

Sincerely,

Timothy Gaffney Superintendent of Schools